

A P C NEWSLETTER

THE MISSION OF THE ARNOLD PRESERVATION COUNCIL IS TO UNITE THE PEOPLE OF ARNOLD, PRESERVE ITS RURAL HERITAGE, AND ENHANCE ITS ENVIRONMENT BY ADVOCATING RESPONSIBLE GROWTH, LINKED NEIGHBORHOODS, LOCAL BUSINESSES AND EXCELLENT SCHOOLS.

Volume 18 No 2 April 2017

Please join us on Monday, May 8th to learn about the upcoming construction project on the Severn River Bridge. Representatives from SHA will explain what is planned, how long it will take and the impact it will have.



Membership Elizabeth Rosborg April 24, 2017

APC has the following members in good standing

Individual/Household	37
Community/Homeowner Association	14
Business	2
Institution	3
Total Voting Memberships	56
Friend (Non-Voting)	8
Total Voting and Friends	64

Treasurer's Report	Teresa	Miller
March 28,	2017 - April 24,	2017

Closing balances as of March 27, 2017

CD 2016:	\$ 5 <i>,</i> 070.22
CD 2017:	\$ 5,026.33
Checking:	\$ 5,153.83

Checking Account Activity:

Income:

Total:	\$ 65.00
Member Dues	\$ 65.00

Expenses:

Total:	Ś	60 00
Severn River Assoc	\$	35.00
Magothy River Assoc	\$	25.00

CD Activity:

Interest Income 2018 CD:	\$ 2.80
Interest Income 2017 CD:	\$ 1.28

Closing balances as of April 24, 2017

CD 2016:	\$ 5,073.01	
CD 2017:	\$ 5,027.61	
Checking:	\$ 5,158.83	

TD Bank Totals: \$15,250.38

Note: \$260.00 in checking account has been

designated for the Arnold Sign

Old Business

APC is following the proposed YWCA project in Arnold and is available to answer questions by contacting

president@arnoldpreservationcouncil.org

New Business

New Bike Lanes along B&A Blvd!

Special thank you to the Old Frederick Road residents led by Laura Derringer for getting these bike lanes!!

What: The Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works was asked by concerned citizens to provide bike lanes along the section of B&A Blvd. We are taking this opportunity to inform the area residents and businesses of this pavement marking modification. You may already see some white paint marks on the road which outline where the bike lanes will be.

Where: B&A Blvd. from Old Frederick Rd. to Arnold Rd. northbound and southbound. Some on-street parking will remain on the west side between the fire station and the YWCA.

When: You can expect the permanent pavement markings and associated signing to be installed by the beginning of May.

Questions? You may contact the Traffic Engineering Division at 410-222-7331 with any questions you may have about the bike lanes.

Announcements

61 East Joyce Lane Community Meeting

Bay Engineering will be hosting a Pre-Submission Community Meeting on Tuesday, May 2, 2017 at 6 p.m. at the CADE Building, room 207 at AACC. This meeting will be held to explain the proposed project of Koch Homes to build 20 townhomes on the corner of East Joyce Lane, opposite Hawthorne's Grant.

Bike/Walk to School Day May 10th

Thanks to some very dedicated volunteers, a group of Arnold residents, along with APC are sponsoring Bike/Walk to school day with bike trains to 7 local school locations. All riders will receive a safety vest of their own, with the APC logo on the front.

We are looking for some volunteers in the morning and after school to help the kids cross at busy intersections. The police will also be assisting, as will parents. Please contact Elizabeth at 443-603-7118 for more details and to help out.

Adopt A Highway Clean-Up - May 7th

APC will be cleaning up Route 2 on Sunday May 7th from 1 to 3 p.m. and needs 12 people to help. This will be the first clean-up of the year and is a great way for students to earn service hours. To sign up please contact Elizabeth at 443-603-7118 or president@arnoldpreservationcouncil.org

Upcoming Meeting

Monday May 8, 2017 at 7:30

Asbury United Methodist Church

78 Church Road

Arnold, MD 21012